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Robert Cook
155 Caldwell Blvd.
Nampa, ID 83651

Re:  Golf Mobile City water system, PWS 4100588

Dear Mr. Cook:

On December 6, 2012, the Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Drinking Water Services
Program, issued a civil penalty against you in the amount of $3,500 for various violations of the
rules governing water systems. The primary issue with your water system is that it has levels of
arsenic and nitrate that exceed the maximum contaminant levels and you have not installed a
treatment system to ensure that the customers of your system receive safe drinking water.

We understand you have been negotiating with the City of Ontario in hopes of getting
financing to hook up to city water but those negotiations have fallen through.

If you cannot find a way to supply water to your customers that meets safe drinking water
standards OHA will have little choice but to file an action in the circuit court and seek an order
requiring the installation of treatment or ask the court to require the sale of the water system
under a special master.

OHA sincerely hopes that you find a way to come into compliance with its safe drinking
water rules.

Sincerely,

Solz—

Shannon K. O'Fallon
Senior Assistant Attorney General
Health and Human Services Section
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Ce: Joe Carlson, OHA, Drinking Water Services Program
Bob Walker, Public Works Director, 444 SW 4™ St., Ontario, OR 97914
Larry Sullivan, 280 A Street East, Vale, OR 97918

1515 SW Fifth Ave, Suite 410, Portland, OR 97201
Telephone: (971) 673-1880 Fax: (971) 673-1884 TTY: (503)378-5938 www.doj.state.or.us



